
RINDGE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

 

The Conservation Commission will hold a clean-up day on

June 13, 2020 at Contoocook Marsh Conservation Complex 
on County Road (off Route 202 south)

The public is welcome to come and assist with the clean-up 
which will start at 8:30 a.m.

and continue to about Noon (but stay as long as your time 
permits).

If you have them, bring water, gloves and tools such as handsaws 
and loppers (no chainsaws).
All assistance will be welcomed.

 

The Commission may be contacted at the following email 
address:

rindgeconcom@town.rindge.nh.us

mailto:rindgeconcom@town.rindge.nh.us

